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Milwaukee, WI, USA.

Dear editor,

Thank you for the opportunity to revise and resubmit our manuscript (Manuscript No. 91013).

Per editorial instructions, we have now included the doi numbers for all the references and
made sure we included the latest citations relevant to the manuscript content.

We are also including PowerPoint files with movable parts and audio core tip.
Thank you,
Abhilash Koratala, MD

Corresponding author.

Reviewer #1

We are glad to receive positive comments from the reviewer. As the reviewer did not request
changes to the scientific content, we left the manuscript text as is. While he/she points out that
the content is not novel, we believe that our manuscript provides an easy-to-digest narrative
overview for point-of-care ultrasound users (which is still a new field). Of note, reference#27,
which presents a novel finding about the right atrial depth variation is relatively new and hasn’t
been discussed in previous reviews.



